

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region VIII
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF TACLOBAN CITY

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 34, s. 2022 20 July 2022

For:

Chief Education Supervisors

All Education Program Supervisors All Public Schools District Supervisors

All Section/Unit Heads Division DRRM Officer

All Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads

All Public School DRRM Coordinators

All Others Concerned

Subject:

BLOOD LETTING PROGRAM: AN INVITATION FOR BLOOD

DONATION

In the observance of the National Disaster Resilience Month (July 2022), the City Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Office (CDRRMO) in partnership with Philippine Red Cross (PRC) and in collaboration with SDO Tacloban City – Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) will conduct a Blood Letting "Dugo Mo, Kinabuhi Ko" Program on July 22, 2022, 10:00AM to 3:00PM at 3rd Level SaveMore, Tacloban City.

This aims to establish prepositioned disaster emergency response item to victims of disaster or those in need of medical care.

In connection to this, all interested teaching and non-teaching personnel are encouraged to participate and donate blood. In case there are willing donors, please submit or email your complete name to crisvill.villamor@deped.gov.ph.

For more information, you may contact the SDO Tacloban City - Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service through the Division DRRM, Safety and Health Officer II CRISVILL M. VILLAMOR at 09085564721.

For immediate dissemination and appropriate action.

MARIZA S. MAGAN EdD, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent

EL PASED

Schools Division of Tacloban, Brgy 54,Real Street, Tacloban City Telephone Number: 053-832-9204 Email address: sactaclob ancity angimaliscom /cmvillamor2020